
 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AMEND THE FORMER REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY’S 

HOUSING ASSET LIST PREVIOUSLY TRANSFERRED  TO THE HOUSING 
AUTHORITY 

 
 
Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 34181 of the California Health and Safety 
Code that the Oversight Board for the Successor Agency to the Redevelopment Agency 
for the County of Riverside Successor Agency will consider amending the former 
redevelopment agency’s housing asset list previously transferred to the Housing 
Authority of County of Riverside in accordance with Health and Safety Code section 
34176, which requires the Successor Agency to transfer all housing assets to the entity 
assuming the housing functions of the former redevelopment agency. The list of housing 
assets being considered for transfer can be viewed at 
http://countyofriverside.us/AbouttheCounty/SuccessorAgency/SuccessorAgencyPublicN
otices.aspx , or by contacting Juan Garcia, Housing Specialist, Housing Authority of 
County of Riverside, 5555 Arlington Avenue, Riverside, CA 92504, 
jugarcia@rivcoeda.org.   
  
The public hearing is scheduled to be held on January 28, 2016, at 1:30 pm, in 
conference room C, of the County of Riverside Administrative Center, 4080 Lemon 
Street, Fifth Floor, Riverside, California. 
 
Any interested person(s) may submit comments in writing to the attention of Juan Garcia, 
Housing Specialist by January 27, 2016 or may appear and be heard at the time and 
place of the public hearing. 
 
 
Please direct all questions regarding this notice to Juan Garcia, 951-343-5473.   
 
 


